
 

Community Bird Monitoring Field Surveys:  
Riverland 
When & Where? 

Saturday 3 December 

8 am – 1 pm 

Horseshoe Lagoons and Yabby Creek  

*please note this survey will be conducted  

in kayaks* 

Attendees can either meet us at Loxton Caravan 

Park (300 m from the big pelican) or meet at 2 

Wade Street, Berri (meet at 7.40 am) 

Suitable for those who have attended an 

introduction course or have some  

prior experience. 

Who? 

Community members who are interested in bird 

watching and contributing to a citizen science 

online database. 

Why? 

Your participation will assist with monitoring birds 

and the overall environmental health of the SA 

Murray-Darling Basin region. Involvement in the 

survey will provide you with more field 

identification and data entry experience, and 

contribute meaningful data.  

How much? 

FREE 

Morning tea provided. BYO lunch. 

Binoculars & ID guides available for loan. 

Please note that the kayaking part of this this tour is subject to change 

or cancellation according to weather (e.g. moderate to strong wind) or 

other factors beyond our control.  An alternative walking survey will be 

offered to participants if we can’t go kayaking. 

 

Registration 
To register:  
https://horseshoe-lagoon-dec16.eventbrite.com.au 

 

For more information contact:  

Bec Stevens 

Ph: 8580 1820 

Email: bec.stevens@sa.gov.au 

  

https://horseshoe-lagoon-dec16.eventbrite.com.au/

